
V

MUSIC

Commencing January 12th, and preceding the 
lecture, half-hour organ recitals will be resumed 
as a regular feature of our meetings.

The organist will be Mr. John Reymes-King, 
B.A., Mus.Bac., Cantab., A.R.C.M., F.R.C.O., 
lecturer and an organ instructor at McGill Uni­
versity and music master at Lower Canada 
College. Mr. Reymes-King's programmes will 
appear regularly in the press.


